

TODAY IS TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2023 ODD SCHEDULE : 1, RECESS, 3, 5, LUNCH, 7

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR TOion.shigaki@k12.hi.us

## Aloha Students!

Thank you to those of you that came to do picture retakes at the library on Wednesday, November 22nd. A few procedures weren't followed for those of you who took your pictures at Kūlanaihāko'i but retook pictures again.

We were to: call Nagamine to notify them about the retake return the original packet of photos.

We won't receive a new packet of photos until we return the original photos. Please return them to Ms. Cassie Jacinto in the SAC office by today Tuesday, November 28th otherwise your new pictures won't be processed.

If you missed picture taking at Kūlanaihākoʻi AND Lahainaluna on Wednesday, November 22nd, contact Nagamine 808-244-3636 ASAP. If you have any questions, please let Ms. Jacinto know.

Need Help with Math? The Lahainaluna High School Ho'oko Math tutoring program is available on Tuesdays and Wednesday of every school week during lunch period at Ms. Abad's classroom portable 8. This is a free program available for our students. You are welcome to bring your lunch and snacks will be provided. Contact Ms. Abad at <a href="mailto:michelle.abad@k12.hi.us">michelle.abad@k12.hi.us</a> if you have any questions. Mahalo!

Lahainaluna High School will have an Open House on Thursday, December 14th from 5pm to 7pm at our cafeteria. There will be food, entertainment, and a talk story session with teachers. Please encourage your parents to attend this wonderful event. Mahalo!

Seniors!! Permission forms for Senior Ball are now available in Ms. Eubank's room, J204, during recess and lunch Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays. You will need to fill out and sign both the front and back of the form and have a parent sign it before returning it to Ms. Eubank's classroom. If you are 18, you can fill it out themselves though. The deadline for returning them is

1/12/24. Also, the theme for the Senior Ball is "Under the Stars" and it's going to be at the Westin on January 20th. For more information on plus ones, tickets, etc, please check out the flier on our class instagram page @lunas.co2024!

We are looking for workers for PALS this winter. It is an 8 hour day with an hour lunch. Dates run through December 26- January 4th. Training days to be announced later. If you are 18 years of age you can apply to be a leader starting pay is \$22.32 hourly. If you aren't 18 years of age you will apply for recreational aide starting pay for that position is \$20 hour. In order to keep Lahaina pals running we need workers. If you are interested, please email at <a href="mailto:Kiha1926@gmail.com">Kiha1926@gmail.com</a> or call 808-868-9496. Mahalo!

## **CLUB CHATTER:**

Mabuhay Filipino Club members! We're going to have a general meeting this Wednesday, the 29th, at Dr. Villegases room in J-203! The meeting will start promptly at 12 pm. You may bring your lunches to the meeting as well. KITA KITS!!

Hey k club members, we'll have a general meeting Today Tuesday, November 28 at AA101 during lunchtime. We'll be having a kdrama marathon. Any questions or concerns, please contact Miss Kristy or Sophia Topinio. Thank you!

## **SPORTS SHORTS**

Do you love being in the water and being challenged to reach your full potential as a student athlete? Well then the girls water polo team is looking for you. Please attend an informational meeting in Mr.Mason's room, P11, during lunch on Friday December 1st

Breakfast: Breakfast Chicken Patty, Brown Rice, Diced Pears, Strawberry Kiwi Juice. Lunch: Chicken Tenders, Wedge Fries, Rice, Roll, Baby Carrots, Edamame, Strawberry Fruit Gel, Diced Pears. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are: